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                       16th May 2025 

We had an exciting visit from the Fire Service on Tuesday to help us 

think about how things have changed since the Great Fire of London. 

Look out for photos on our blog!  

 

Our Sports Day is next Thursday, you are welcome to come and watch. 

Check below for timings. Please ensure your child brings a sunhat and 

has sun cream on if it is a particularly warm day.   

 

Next half term, we will be reading lots of different religious stories and 

thinking about their moral lesson. One of the stories will be about peace. 

Your child will create a collage in this lesson. We would like them to 

collect clippings to use for this collage. Their choices could be from 

magazines, newspapers, photos, wrapping paper, anything! They need to 

cut out clippings of things that make them feel peaceful when they look at it. They will need 

a selection of small clippings to build their collage. Some examples could be cut outs of 

flowers, animals, sunsets, sky, stars, photos of family, pretty patterns or peaceful colours. 

Children should bring their clippings into school in a named envelope that they can keep in 

their drawer until it is needed. Please send these in by Friday 13th June.  

 

      Friday 16th May – Friends Film Night 

     Thursday 22nd May – Year 2 Sports Day (9:30-10:30am)  

     Friday 23rd May – Last day of term 

                           26th-30th May – Half Term  

     

                 5 + 7 = 12                            5 + 8 = 13 

      5 + 9 = 14                                                   6 + 8 = 14 

Please encourage your child to practise these Learn Its at home. 

This week, we have been learning to read and spell words containing 
the suffixes -ful, -less and -ly These are the list of words children will 
be tested on Friday 23rd May: graceful, careless, wonderful, powerful, 

breathless, badly, happily, luckily, caught, daughter 
 



 

Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If you need 

an extra copy, please ask the class teacher. Please return homework with 

your child’s name on and in their folders. Homework should be returned by 

Wednesday.  

 

Thank you for your support, 

The Year 2 team 

 

 

 

  

 


